You asked:
Do you have any records of the existing drainage on Putney Road? 

Answer: 

 

We have no records showing any highway drainage on Putney Road.  There are road drains present on Putney Road, but there are no records of highway drainage pipes on the road.  The road drains on Putney Road will drain to the east from the railway and into the sewers on Welford Road as Putney Road crosses over a railway tunnel.    

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

